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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

This term the School and the PTFA have decided again to participate in a ‘Christmas Design 
Project’ run by Cauliflower Cards.  
 
Your child has brought home with them today an Artwork form on which to create a design 
which can be professionally printed to produce personalised Christmas cards, gift labels, 
wrapping paper, notebooks and mugs. 
 
Should you wish your child to create a design please follow the guidelines printed on the 
Artwork form.  
 
Please note designs can be done directly onto the form or separately on A4 or A5 paper which 
must be glued onto the form.  They can be landscape or portrait, but the orientation must be 
indicated by circling the Christmas tree at the top of the form.  
 
Bold and bright designs, using felt tips or paints, that fill the paper produce the best effect. Large 
areas of white background are less effective.  Ensure that any writing is large enough to be 
readable when it is scaled down to A6 size cards. 
 
Please take care not to fold or crease the artwork as this may show on the finished products.   
Orders and payments must be made online using the unique code located at the top of the 
Artwork form.  Please refer to your order form for further instructions. 
 
All artwork to be returned to the school by Tuesday 8th October.   
 
Please note if you have other children in Woodfield Infants, they will be creating their designs in 
school and the artwork forms will be sent home around 3rd October for orders to be placed 
online also. 
We look forward to seeing some artistic designs! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The PTFA 
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